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Introduction 
 

 
Today, Craigslist is one of the most well known of 
all online urban communities on the web.  It allows 
people to place free classified adverts relating to 
various subjects, as well as having forums where 
people a.uiscuss 
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Craigslist.  We will discuss the ways in which a 
person can set up a business in their own home, and 
which will provide them with a chance to earn an 
additional income or their main form of income. 
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1. 



various sub sections where a number of different 
services are now being offered.  So the great thing 
is that you, as an independent contractor, are able 
to place your posting under the category that is 
most appropriate to the service that you can 
provide, and this will reach those that you are 
intending to target.   
 
Plus, if you can not find a category that provides 
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How to Use Craigslist in Order 
to Earn a Profit 

 
 
The great thing is that Craigslist can be used in a 
number of different ways for a person to earn a 
profit from it.  Certainly some of the most popular 









Include a Picture 
 
When posting anything for sale to Craigslist, 
ensure that you include pictures.   Many people 
miss this option, but you will see one when 
creating your listing that says “Add/Edit Images”.  
All you need to do is have the images held either 
on your computer, or digital camera, and then you 
can upload them to Craigslist.  Once uploaded, a 
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then the sooner you can start watching your profits 
climb.   
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How to Post Your 
Advertisement on Craigslist 

 
 



that if you live in one of the major US cities, 
such as New York, Washington DC, Las Vegas etc., 
then it is probably already showing up on the home 
page of this site.   
 
However if you live in another country, then 
finding the area that is closest to you is just as 
easy…just click on the country where you live, and 
then search through until you find a location that 
is close to where you reside. 
 
The next step is where you need to find the 







 
After completing all the sections above, you will 
then come to a button which says “continue”.  You 
need to click on this, as it will show you the 
advert you have just produced.  It allows you to 
review it at this stage and make any changes to it.   
 
If you do need to make any changes, then just click 



these postings, you will start to wonder just what 
all the fuss was about in the beginning when you 
first started. 



Conclusion 
 

 
Certainly many people have now heard the name 





You may well find that those who mediate for 



may well be worth your while taking a more in depth 
look at just what Craigslist can offer you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


